
Fw: Friends of the Landfill Committee

Alice Ruby
Tue 12/20/2022 3:47 PM

To: Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

From: Jared Miller <jared.miller@bbna.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 1:26 PM
To: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us>
Subject: Friends of the Landfill Committee
 
Dear Ms. Alice Ruby,
 
I am interested in participating on the “Friends of the Landfill” committee. I grew up in Dillingham and I have a
strong interest in preserving the environmental and human health of the community. I graduated from the
University of Alaska Fairbanks in May of 2020 with a bachelor’s degree in Geological Science. I have been
employed as the Contaminated Sites Coordinator for the Bristol Bay Native Association for two years. I think my
local knowledge, education and work experience would make me a useful addition to the “Friends of the Landfill”
committee. I appreciate the opportunity to apply. If you have any questions, you can reach me at
jared.miller@bbna.com or 907-842-5257
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jared Miller
Contaminated Sites Coordinator
Bristol Bay Native Association
1500 Kanakanak Road
Dillingham, AK 99576
Phone: 907-842-5257
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